We try to schedule sleep testing at the times that you normally sleep. Ideally, we like to accommodate your individual needs and the most convenient day/night for you.
Normally we ask you to arrive at 8:30pm. Please arrive on time. If you arrive early, please be patient because your sleep technologist will be in the lobby at 8:15 or little later. Once you are checked in by the sleep technologist you will be oriented to the building and your room. You will be offered refreshments. As you are getting familiar and comfortable with your surroundings,  your sleep technologist will explain the testing and hook you up to several non-invasive surface electrodes and belts that will record many functions of your body during sleep. All products we use are labeled as “latex free and hypoallergenic.” Please make the technologist aware of any allergies and/or special needs you may have.  
All patients are signed up for our patient portal. You will need a token from our scheduling secretary to access your portal. All we need is your email address to get you signed up for the patient portal. Our staff will upload sleep documents to your portal. We request that you print those documents, complete them prior to your arrival at the sleep center and bring the completed documents with you the night of your sleep test. 

If you are apprehensive about achieving sleep during the testing you may ask your physician about getting a one-time dose of sleep medication, like Sonata, that will have little or no effect on your sleep. You may discuss this with the scheduling secretary also. 
REMEMBER:  This test is pain free and you have the easy task of sleeping. 

